
SANITARY SEWER OVERFLOW PUBLIC NOTIFICATION PLAN 
 

 

 

 

 

6/30/2022 
 

 

 

The Town of Raynham Sewer Department works diligently to ensure that the 

Town’s sewage is conveyed through the sewer system to the Taunton 
wastewater treatment plant.  Spills or overflows of sewage into a water body 

are rare.  If for any reason this occurs, the Town has implemented a Sanitary 
Sewer Overflow (SSO) alert system in accordance with MassDEP regulations 

314 CMR 16.00 to notify you where and when the sewage overflow 
occurred.  This is so all citizens can be aware of the situation and take any 

necessary precautions. 
When a discharge or overflow occurs, the Town of Raynham sends out a 

public advisory notification.  On business days, this website will be updated 
within [4] hours of the notification.  During weekends or holidays, this 

website will be updated on the next business day. 
 

You can also see a list of discharge and overflow events on the MassDEP 

website (link below).  This list is updated within 24 hours of when the public 
advisory notification is sent.  Enter “Raynham Sewer Department” in the 

Permittee field and click “Search”. 
 

https://eeaonline.eea.state.ma.us/portal/dep/cso-data-portal/ 
 
 

 
The fastest way to get information is to sign up to receive public advisory 

notifications. 
 

 

Please visit www.town.raynham.ma.us 
To subscribe to news and alerts.  

 
*On the town of Raynham website choose “Subscribe to News”  

*Enter your email address and choose which alerts, news or announcements you 
would like to receive. 
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